
LRCA Facebook Policy 

The Lagotto Romagnolo Club of America has created the LRCA Facebook page to serve as a forum 
for people to share their experiences and/or questions regarding the Lagotto Romagnolo in a positive 
manner. The LRCA Facebook page is open to all who are interested in learning more of this 
enchanting breed. You do not need to be a member of the LRCA. 

To achieve an effective forum, we work hard to establish a safe and respectful place for networking. 
This requires us to make decisions and balance concerns about free expression and community 
respect. Therefore we do have a few rules that all members must adhere to at all times. Discussion on 
the LRCA Facebook page shall provide an open forum for civil and courteous debate of topics, not of 
persons. Debate and disagreement based on the merits of the comment are welcome. Inflammatory or 
derogatory personal comments, insulting language or name calling, as well as comments regarding the 
supposed motives of another list member are not allowed. Any post that steps outside these bounds 
will be removed by the administrators. 

Additionally, no advertising for dog/puppy sales or merchandise is allowed on this page. Any postings 
to that effect will promptly be removed by administrators. 
 
May 19, 2015 Blog post from Kerin Jacob-Schwartz, Corresponding Secretary, on behalf of the 
LRCA Board of Directors. 
  
	
  


